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Welcome to the latest edition of the Uganda SDG Bulletin, covering significant developments 

from July to September 2024. This bulletin offers a comprehensive overview of Uganda’s ongoing 

journey towards achieving the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs), highlighting key events, 

initiatives, and milestones that are shaping our nation’s path to a more sustainable and inclusive 

future. 

This quarter was marked by Uganda's active engagement at major international platforms, 

including the United Nations High-Level Political Forum (HLPF) and the 79th Session of the UN 

General Assembly. At the HLPF, Uganda’s Third Voluntary National Review Report 2024 was 

presented showcasing our country's achievements, challenges, and commitments towards the 2030 

Agenda. Led by the Rt. Hon. Prime Minister, Robinah Nabbanja, the delegation also shared key 

messages on behalf of the Group of 77+China, emphasizing the need for innovative financing 

solutions and equitable partnerships to accelerate progress on the SDGs. 

Another highlight of this period was Uganda’s successful bid to host the 11th Africa Regional 

Forum on Sustainable Development (ARFSD-11) in 2025. This forum will be a significant 

platform for discussing sustainable, inclusive, and evidence-based solutions in line with both the 

2030 Agenda and Africa’s Agenda 2063. The Government of Uganda has already launched 

preparatory activities in collaboration with the United Nations Economic Commission for Africa 

(UNECA) and various stakeholders. 

In addition, this bulletin celebrates a milestone in Uganda’s efforts towards gender equality and 

social inclusion, as revealed in the latest VNR assessment report. The report highlights the 

government's achievements in integrating gender and equity compliance into national policies and 

emphasizes the need for sustained, cross-sector efforts to drive transformative change. 

This edition also introduces critical publications such as the Uganda's Leave No One Behind 

Report 2024 and the Uganda's SDG Data Fact Sheet 2024, which provide analyses of Uganda’s 

progress in inclusive development. These reports underscore the importance of data, targeted 

social protection systems, and collaborative efforts in ensuring that no one is left behind on our 

journey towards achieving the SDGs. 

As you explore this bulletin, we invite you to reflect on Uganda’s strides and ongoing challenges 

in sustainable development. Stay informed and engaged with us as we continue to build a resilient, 

inclusive, and sustainable future for all. 
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